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July 1st, 2011 
Dear Brandon , 
It is a pleasure to sit down to think of you and write this note. Periodically, it is my protocol to take time to update your records. Upon stopping care, some people, 
in their absence, do a superb job of maintaining their homework, exercises and 
rituals of spinal hygiene to keep up their best. There are others that do absolutely nothing from the trainings we engage in while they are present. Then, of course, 
there are shades of gray in between. The purpose of this letter is to update your 
records to define if you have been keeping up with any of your curriculum and if so, to what degree. 
Healthcare reform has proven that some of the most basic activities can render a 
tremendous compounding benefit to our lives and our bodies. Sometimes it is the simple things which are most easily overlooked and can provide us with many of the most profound benefits. 
I am going to take the time to place a brief call to you. I will have your records available so we can check off what it is that you have been doing at home. This will take just a moment of your time. Thank you. 
Warm and genuine regards, 
Dr. Chris Keirnan D.C. 
P.S.-Remember your spine is like a dimmer switch on a light fixture. When the switch is turned, it interrupts the electrical 
cycle and causes the voltage to be reduced—making a 100 watt 
bulb act like a 60 watt bulb. 
Think of your vital organs—your heart, kidneys, liver, gall bladder—as "light bulbs." As such, wouldn't you want to be sure that they're getting their proper flow of energy? Well, that's the basic function of a chiropractor—to adjust your 
"dimmer switch" and help restore your "100 watt bulbs" to their 
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normal wattage. I've attached a copy of your x-rays so you can 
see "where the light is dim." 

